
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 4, 2018 
Prelude   

Call to Worship 

Welcome 

Gathering Hymn 

     We sing to you, O God                                         STJ #1 

Children’s Time 

Worship Music 

Offering 

O hear, my people                                       STJ # 68 

Sharing Time  

Congregational Prayer                

Scripture    Matthew 5:7( Page #512 in Pew Bible)           

Sermon                       “The Merciful” 

Sending Hymn 

     Blest are they                                                    STJ #94 

Benediction 

Musical Response 

Postlude 

 

 

 

     



• Pray that farmers have a safe and abundant harvest season 

• Pray for the family of  Gaylen Johnson, former member of 

Hutterthal, passed away October 28th morning in their home 

in Galesburg, IL.  A memorial service will take place on  

      Sunday, Nov. 11.   

• Matt Glanzer -  Continued prayer for he and his family  

• Mennonite Mission Network requests prayer for Petrus and 

Yuliana Handoyo and their two sons who minister through 

educational ministries in Cambodia. May they share the good 
news of Jesus’ love among Buddhist students through words 

and through modeling healthy family relationships. 

•  Additional praises or concerns 

 

TODAY - November 4 

Greeters: Steve Mendel & Moses Glanzer 

9:45 am: Worship Service 

Accompanists: Amy Hofer Vetch 

Worship Music: Men’s Quartet 

Worship Leader: Brigitta Hofer 

Children’s Time: Pastor Jack Scandrett 

Message: Pastor Jack Scandrett 

10:45: Sunday School for all ages 
 

NEXT SUNDAY - November 11 

Greeters: Phil & Jolene Thomas 

9:45 am: Worship Service 
Accompanist: Charlene Friesen 

Worship Music: Sergio & Brandy Lima 

Worship Leader:  
Children’s Time:  
Message: Pastor Jack Scandrett 

Coffee Time: Donovan & Sherryl Friesen 

10:45: Sunday School for all ages 
 

November Projects 
Congregational Ministries: CPMC MW/ 

                                CPMC– Cash Donation                                          

Children's S.S. Department: Bethany Food    

                                              Pantry 



November 8-11: Ted Lewis visiting HMC 
November 11, 2:00pm: Congregational Ministries  
                                      Annual Meeting 
November 13, 1:30pm: 2nd Tuesdays with 
                                      the prayer shawl group 
November 15, 8:00pm: Board Meeting 
December 9, 10:00am: Children’s Christmas                                       
                                      program & noon brunch 
                           

Community and Beyond 
 

Attention Couples! Mennonite Central Committee wants 
YOU to join the canning crew this year! This opportunity 
is a fully-supported short-term volunteer position that will 
travel in the United States and Canada between January 
and May 2019. For more information and/or to apply for 
the Canner Operator position, visit mcc.org/serve or con-
tact Heidi Huber by email at heidihuber@mcc.org or by 
phone at 316-283-2720. 
The Minnekota MCC Sale Board will hold its annual pub-
lic meeting at 9am on Saturday, Nov 10 at Salem-Zion 
Mennonite Church.  
 
Freeman Academy will present the play The Amish  
Project by Jessica Dickey on November 16 and 17 at 
7:00 p.m. in Pioneer Hall.  This serious play is a fictional 
exploration of a real event that took place in Nickel Mines, 
Pennsylvania, on October 2, 2006, when a man walked in-
to an Amish one-room schoolhouse and shot 10 girls. The 
play highlights the forgiveness and grace the Amish people 
showed the family of the shooter that began the healing 
process for all.  Following the play will be a 15 minute 
“talk back” with the cast. The mature content of this play 
is not appropriate for young children. 
 



Children in grades 1-8 can experience a half-day at  

Freeman Academy with a Bearcat Buddy of the same age. 
Children will experience homeroom, art, choir, and chapel 
before eating lunch with their buddy. Chapel features pas-
tor and artist John Warden speaking on Romans 12 which 
includes FA’s 2018-2019 theme verse: “Be devoted to one 
another in love. Honor one another above your selves.” 
Pastor Warden will pose the question, “Do people see this 
picture (based on Romans 12) of Jesus in you?” and then 
he will paint a 4x8 canvas with Jesus’s face.  Chapel is al-
ways open to the public at 10:10 am. For your child to 
participate, contact Lynnelle Allison at 925-4237 ext. 
225 or email lallison@freemanacademy.org by Nov. 9.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

For more information on Hutterthal Mennonite Church happenings 
visit www.HMCFreeman.org 

 

Pastor Contact Information:  

jackscandrett4@gmail.com 

Pastor Jack’s Mobile: 717.917.4673 


